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Patrons accompanied by Service Animals are by law, permitted to ride on SSRR 
passenger trains.   
 
Crewmembers shall not ask for written proof or documentation that the animal is a 
Service Animal. 
 
When a patron with an animal asks to ride the train, respond by advising them that only 
Service Animals are permitted on board. 
 
If the patron states that the animal is a Service Animal, accept their assertion, and do 
not deny boarding. 
 
This complies with the current policy of California Department of Parks and Recreation, 
relative to Service Animals. 
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